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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Parents Evening – Tuesday 29 June and Wednesday 30 June 2021 
 
I mentioned in previous correspondence that I would write regarding parent teacher consultations. 
Below is the outline of how the event will take place. I would like to start by saying that we were 
looking forward to using this event as a way of celebrating the school year. However, recent 
announcements from the government have resulted in new guidance being issued, so we can no 
longer carry out what was planned. I am sure you will share our frustrations.   
 
However, the consultations will still be able to take place in person in one of the classrooms assigned 
to the year group. All the teachers from the year group will be in one classroom sitting at opposite 
ends of the room. They will be seated behind a screen. We ask, that as parents, you wear a face 
covering. The consultation will be to discuss the report that will be sent by post the week before the 
consultations take place.  
 
In order to keep the crowds down we ask that you only enter the building at your allocated time. 
Teachers will need to be strict on their allocated times to ensure there are no queues. An appointment 
will be 10 minutes long. 
 
You will be able to book your appointment on Parentmail with effect from 9.00am on 21 June 2021. 
The appointments will start at 4.00pm and the last appointment will be at 6.50pm. If you are not 
comfortable with a face to face appointment then we ask that you still book an appointment through 
the system and then email (admin@chritchurch.wilts.sch.uk) to ask that this appointment will be a 
telephone call.  
 
Please do not enter the site if you have any of the COVID-19 symptoms: 

 
 a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need 

to measure your temperature) 

 a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more 
coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 
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 a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell or 
taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal. 

 
The locations of the consultations will be as follows: 
 

Foundation Mrs Robinson’s room (Hedgehogs) 

Year 1 Mrs Abbot’s room (Owls) 

Year 2 Miss Brown’s room (Rabbits) 

Year 3  Mrs Giles’s room  

Year 4  Mr Westwood’s room 

Year 5 Mr Plank’s room 

Year 6  Miss Howick’s room 

 
If you have to move to different locations we ask that you move on the outside of the buildings. The 
classrooms have been chosen because they are near outside doors. The corridors are likely to be 
closed off. 
 
Not having parents able to observe the wonderful work the children have been achieving is not only 
frustrating for you as parents but is also a source of frustration for the teachers. Hopefully we will be 
able to open up the classrooms soon.  
 
I am immensely proud of the way everyone has managed the new restrictions and supported our 
policies. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the children, staff and you as parents for our 
joint commitment in trying to keep everyone safe. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Baker 
Headteacher 
 
 


